Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

FLORIDA HOUSING FINANCE CORPORATION
The Florida Housing Finance Corporation announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: September 30, 2013, 2:30 p.m.
PLACE: TradeWinds Island Resorts 5500 Gulf Boulevard, St. Pete Beach, FL 33706
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Florida Housing Finance Corporation received $10 million in non-recurring grant funds appropriated by the 2013 Legislature to provide housing for homeless persons as defined in Section 420.621(5), F.S., with a priority to serve extremely low-income households. The funding shall be used to finance the creation of permanent supportive housing of 15 or fewer units and must be awarded to private nonprofit organizations. Applicants may use the funding to purchase and renovate existing houses or to construct or purchase and renovate small specialty housing.
The focus of this workshop will be to discuss and take public and stakeholder comments concerning Florida Housing’s draft Request for Applications for Financing To Build Permanent Supportive Housing For Homeless Persons And Families. Florida Housing Finance Corporation will also discuss proposed credit underwriting guidelines, requirements and timeframes for awardees.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Jean Salmonsen at (850)488-4197.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jean Salmonsen at (850)488-4197. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
